The owners would like to ask you, our guests, to give us direct feedback on your experience here at Arabella.

We try our best to make things simple and enjoyable for you, and we work to improve the house and property every
year. Itis important for us to know how we have done — where things are good, any particular problems you may have
had, and any suggestions where we can work to improve them. We want you, and all our guests, to be delighted with
Arabella and with the experience Carolina Designs provides.

We would like you to invite you to email us with your comments to info@arabellaguests.com.

Everything here at Arabella was inspected and maintained before the season began - if it’s here, it should be working,
and working well. If anything isn’t, please let Carolina Designs maintenance know so they can have it taken care of.



